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* Message To The President ** Message To The President *  

� This month we will be meeting at Bocci’s Cellar ~ see you there! 
 
� Please get dues in to Waylon ASAP ~ $50 for an individual, $75 for a family 
 
� The contest was awesome ~ thanks to everyone who helped out and congrats to those 

club members who managed to catch some super small waves in their heat!! 
 
� Special thanks to the Gray Family for hosting the BBQ and for donating the pictures 

from the BBQ that are in the newsletter this month!! 

** Scotty ** 

Thanks a MILLION for    

doing such a great job on 

your first contest as    

president!! You rocked it!! 

Traveler’s Corner… 
Email me at jenncoco@hotmail.com to let me know about a 
trip you are taking or just got back from, so I can share it 
with the rest of the club via the newsletter!  
 
For example—Travis and Jen Coco are going to Barbados for 
three weeks in July to bask in the warm water and surf 
tropical waves!! 



*  THE  D INOSAUR  D EN **  THE  D INOSAUR  D EN *   

          Question of the month by Kim Stoner 
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May Dino’s Den Answers: 
 
What year was this picture taken ~ when is 
the last time the Cowells   sandbar looked 
like this?  
March 2006 
 
Who is the club member?  
Jen Coco 
 
What is the name of her first surfboard 
that she’s holding?  
The Pink Bullet 

July Dino’s Den: 
 

Where was this surf 
shop located? 

 
What year was this 

photo taken? 
 

Bonus question—who 
are the three guys in 

the photo? 
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26th ANNUAL OCEANSIDE LONGBOARD SURFING CLUB CONTEST  
PRESENTED BY: The Oceanside Longboard Surfing Club 

 
The 26th Annual OLSC Contest, designated as a Coalition of Surfing Clubs Event, will begin on Sat-
urday, August 14, 2010.  The first 12 teams returning a full team roster with full payment will be 
entered into the event.  No refunds will be given for no-shows.  Please return roster and pay-
ment by club check no later than August 1, 2010. Rosters submitted without payment in full for all 
contestants will not be considered. 
 
Simultaneously, the 10th Annual Guy Takayama Pro Noseriding and Pro Open Event will begin on 
Friday, August 13, 2010 .  
 
FEES AND DIVISIONS 
Menehune   $40               14 & under    
Jr. Men   $75    15-19     
Men    $75    20-29     
Sr. Men   $75    30-39     
Masters   $75    40-49     
Grand Masters   $75    50-59     
Legends   $75    60 & over     
Jr. Women   $75    15-19 
Women               $75    20-34     
Sr. Women   $75    35 & over    
Tandem   $75    Open  
SUP                   $75    Open  
  
There will be a $25.00 discount if you sign up for more than one division.     
Submit completed roster and check made out to OLSC mail to: 
Gretchen Harris 12523 Caminito Vista Soledad  San Diego, Ca 92130. 

*  ANNOUNCEMENT **  ANNOUNCEMENT *   
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*  NEXT MEETING  **  NEXT MEETING  *   

    DATE: DATE: Wed. July 7, 2010 

  TIME: TIME: 6pm social, 7pm meeting    

 LOCATION: LOCATION: Bocci’s Cellar 
 

Questions, comments, suggestions, submissions? 
Please contact Jen Coco via e-mail at jenncoco@hotmail.com 

 
And please visit our website: 

www.santa-cruz-longboard-union.com 

To view photos of the   
contest taken by              

photographers from      
santacruzwaves.com visit 

their website, go to       
galleries, and look at the 
pictures to see if they  

captured any of YOU!! You 
can choose to purchase 
photos from the site. 


